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UNION CEMETERY

316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
San Mateo County

Taken by:

James Morrison 
2242 Carleton St. 
Berkeley, CA 94704

on 11/15/81

SET A
NUMBER 1 of 10

Taken from Junction of 
Southern and Western Ave. 
facing NW.

NOTE: Shows view at 
entrance.





UNION CEMETERY

316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
San Mateo County

Taken by:

James Morrison 
2242 Carleton St. 
Berkeley, CA 94704

SET A
NUMBER « of 10

Takem from Western Ave., 
facing NW.

NOTE: Apartments and 
randalized caina 
(at left).

on 11/15/81





UNION CEMET3RY

316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City,' CA 
San Mateo County

Taken "by:

James Morrison 
2242 Carleton St.
Berkeley, CA 94704 

on 11/15/81

SET A
NUMBER 3 of 10

Taken at junction of 
Northern, Southern and 
Central Aves., facing S.

NOTE: Woodside Road (at 
left), Masonic plot (at 
center), G.A.R. plot (at 
right), plantings.





UNION CEMETERY 
316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City,CA 
San Mateo County

Taken by James Morrison 
2242 Carleton St. 
Berkeley, CA 94704

11/15/81

SET A
NUMBER 4 of 10

Taken at junction of 
Northern, Southern and 
Central Aves., facing S.

NOTE: G-.A.R. plot and 
statue pedestal (at cen­ 
ter), houses (at right), 
plantings.





UNION CEMETERY

316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
San Mateo County

Taken by

James Karrison 
2242 Carleton St. 
Berkeley, CA 94704

11/15/1981

SET A
NUMBER 5 of 10

Taken from Northern Ave., 
facing SE.

NOTE: vandalized cairn 
(at right), general de­ 
tail.





UNION CEMETERY
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3T6 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
Saa Mateo Coumty

Takem by:

Jaaes M*rri«om 
2242 Carleton St. 
B«rk«l«y, CA 94704

om 11/15/81

SEf A
NUMBER 6 of 10 :

Taken from Northern Are., 
facing SSE.

NOTE: general detail. :
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UNION CEMETERY

316 Woodside'Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
San Mateo County

Taken by:

James Morrison 
2242 Carleton St, 
Berkeley, CA 
94704

on 11/15/81

§BT A
NUMBER f of 10 :

Taken from junction of 
Northern and Western Ave. 
facing E.

NOTE: plantings, general 
detail.





UNION CEMETERY

316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
San Mateo County

Taken by:

James Morrlson 
2242 Carletoa St. 
Berkeley, CA 94704
om 11/15/31

SET A
NUMBER 8 of 10

Taken from junction of 
Central and Western Aves., 
facing N.

NOTE: plantings, general 
detail.





UNION CEMETERY

316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
San Mateo County

Taken by:

James Morriaon 
2242 Carleton St. 
Berkeley, CA 94704

SET A 
NUMBER of 10

Taken from junction of 
Central and Western Aves.,
facing^NNW.

NOTE: deterioration, 
general detail,

on 11/15/81





UNION CEMETERY

316 Woodside Rd. 
Redwood City, CA 
San Mateo County

Taken "by:

James Morrison_. 
2242 Carleton St.
Berkeley, CA 94704 

om 11/15/81

SET A
NUMBER 10 of 10

Taken by 100F plot, 
facing W.

NOTE: general detail, 
apartments, vandalism,


